
  

Town of Groton Massachusetts 
Great Pond Advisory Committee 

Meeting Agenda and Minutes 

 

 

April 28, 2010

Present 
Chairman: Bill Strickland 
Member: Wayne Addy, Francoise Forbes, Cindy Sweezey, And Susan Horowitz 
 
Financial $1800 .00 
Baddacook: Water level very high. Harvesting will not start until water temperature reaches 50 0 C 

Harvesting alternative- Hydro-raking, machine is very costly, Aquatic Controls has Hydro raking 
capability and indicate that it also causes Weed Fragments. 
Management Plans: Review from Concom, Francoise updated, Concom agreed to Submit. 
 
During the February meeting with DCR and DEP we asked about sediment removal / mud 
especially from inlets. Liz Sorrenson indicated that she would check with others in DCR. Checking 
with Barbara and thought this would be classified as Dredging and not allowed in a Great Pond. 
Weed Control: Check to see if Baddacook has a sign regarding weeds. 
 
Motion by Susan to adjourn and second By Bill  
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